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School OF AEROSPACE MECHANICAL
AND NUCLEAR ENGINEERING
865 Asp Avenue, Room 212
Norman, Oklahoma 73019 March 23, 1982
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(405) 325-5011 s

Mr. James R. Miller C GECEiVED''

Chief Standardization and Special 2
Projects Branch - MAR 2 61982"

8-

Division of Licensing h p guiaym wns -S
Nuclear Regulatory Comission \ ILrm gJa n
Washington, DC 20555 s) b

9 dReference: Docket 50-112

Subject: Resubmission of Renewal of License R-53

Dear Mr. Miller:

We are enclosing additional materials required to obtain a twenty year
renewal of Reactor License R-53 for the AGN-211P operated by the University
of Oklahoma. Additional material will follow in the next few days.

Very truly yours,

6- W I
C. W. Terrell
Director,
University of Oklahoma

Nuclear Reactor
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Enclosure ,

cc Dr. Davis Egle, Director AMNE
Dr. D. G. Lindstrom, Chairman Reactor Safety Commission
Dr. M. C. Jischke, Dean of College of Engineering
Dr. A. Elbert, V.P. Administrative Affair?
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